Tewksbury Public Schools

139 Pleasant Street
Tewksbury, MA 018786

SCHOOL DEPARTMENT MEMO: 7-23/24
To: All Staff

From:  Brenda Theriault-Regan
Superintendent of Schools

Date:  May 23, 2023

Internal Only

2023-2024 SY
Heath Brook Elementary School

Kindergarten Classroom Teacher

Employees of the Tewksbury Public Schools shall send, email preferred, a cover letter, updated resumé, official
transcripts, and MA Department of Elementary and Secondary Education licensure (if applicable) to:

Principal Terry Gerrish
165 Shawsheen Street, Tewksbury, MA 01876
tgerrish@tewksbury.k12.ma.us

Application Deadline: June 6, 2023 or Until Filled *« EOE » 2023-2024 School Year

Posting emailed to all staff on 5/23/2023

PLEASE POST

The Tewksbury Public School System is an Equal Opportunity Employer
Reasonable accommodations will be made for individuals with disabilities. Tewksbury Public Schools does not discriminate on the account of
race, color, sex, gender identity, religion, national origin, sexual orientation or disability.
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